Valery A. Yanin, MD, PhD Director Mytischi Clinical Hospital

Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands

Kalashny Pereulok 6 115127 Moscow Russia www.netherlandsandyou.nl

Maarten Broekhof

T +7 (495) 797 29 35 F +7 (495) 797 29 04 maarten.broekhof@minbuza.nl

Date 14 December 2018

Re

Our visit to Mytischi Clinical Hospital

Dear Dr. Yanin,

Hereby I wish to warmly thank you for arranging our visit to Mytischi Clinical Hospital on December 11th. During my meeting with Dr. Mulkens last year, I was very pleased to hear that for more than 25 years, there has been continuous cooperation and exchange between doctors from Mytischi and from the Drenthe province in the Netherlands. Visiting the hospital provided an excellent opportunity to speak with you and with the other Dutch and Russian doctors and to gain an personal impression.

I was touched by the personal stories and by how you described DEMMA as your window to Europe. To me, the exchanges exemplify the most important aspect of international relations: those between people, where individuals from different nations come together and can learn from each other. In that respect, it was particularly interesting to speak with doctors Achramovich and Melnichenko, who had just returned from a short stay in the Netherlands, and to hear their views on the differences between health care in the Russian Federation and the Netherlands. Having spoken to all these motivated and interested doctors, I left the hospital with new insights, knowledge and optimism.

I wish you all the best for your hospital and for the cooperation with DEMMA, and I trust that I will certainly not be the last Dutch ambassador to be a member of the Committee of Recommendation. warment personal regards

Yours faithfully,

Renée Jones-Bos

Ambassador of the Kingdom of the Netherlands

Page 1 of 1